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Coronavirus (COVID-19) update : Pupil absence
Dear Parents & Carers,

The Government yesterday updated their advice to the public regarding coronavirus
(COVID-19) guidelines around self-isolation:

If one person in any household has a persistent cough or fever, everyone living there
must stay at home for 14 days

If you require any further information please contact the school office or myself
directly. | will keep you updated with any further guidance | receive.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh
Headteacher
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